
From: Barbara Twaddell
To: City Council
Subject: Comp Plan Docket item 1
Date: Monday, June 15, 2015 3:07:08 PM

Dear City Council,

Please approve docket item 1 for further study and direct City staff to study setting a v/c ratio limit on collector
 arterials. Thank you!

I have huge concerns about the capacity of 15th Ave NW. There is a he safety problem where 15th intersects
 Richmond Beach Road. Many times I am simply unable to take a left from 15th due to the unusual traffic pattern
 there. With more cars in 15th, this will become unbearable and a serious accident is inevitable.

Sincerely,
Barbara Twaddell
1337 NW 201st

Sent from my iPad
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